
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

 

Do you own this product? 

Honda High Horse Power Four Stroke Petrol V6 
Marine Engine 

Honda High Horse Power Four Stroke Petrol V6 Marine 
Engine 

Model Types: 

• BF175D 

• BF200D 

• BF225D 

Dates sold: 5 March 2021 – 19 March 2021 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: A mechanical defect in the ACG Belt may 
result in the belt coming off and becoming entangled in the timing belt 
assembly causing the engine to suddenly stop. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death if the outboard engine 
stops and cannot be restarted. 

 

Consumers should stop using affected engines and contact their nearest 
Authorised Honda Marine Dealer and arrange for their outboard engine to 
be inspected and repaired, free of charge. 

 

For more information contact Honda Australia Motorcycles and Power 
Equipment on customer.relations@honda.com.au or by phone on 1300 
559 846 

 

Purchased from: Authorised Honda Marine Dealers 
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